
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

May


2025

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


REACH AFRICA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by May 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Newsletter for May 2025


Dear Friends, 


Greetings in our loving Lord 
Jesus Christ and hope all is well 
with you. I am glad to be able to 
update you on how things are 
here at Omega School. The 
school programs have run very 
smoothly and well. The first 
school term opened on January 
26th 2025, with 74 children that 
turned up the first day of school 
and went on increasing each day 
to the tune of 475. We have 
carried on the teaching program 
perfectly and good performance 
has been registered in all 
classes. Pre-school runs from 
baby class to top class. And,  
primary level runs from Primary 
One to Primary Seven. All 
children sat for the end of first 

term exams and performed well. 
They are now going for 3 weeks 
holiday on April 30th and 
returning on the 26nd of May for 
the second term of the school 
year.


Candidate Class

Primary Seven is the last class of 
primary level education and 
students become candidates 
after they register for the 
Uganda National Examination to 
be done in November 2025. 
They all registered and are now 
fully candidates, however they 
go through hard work to the 
extent that when others break 
up for holiday, the candidate 
class stays for another two 
weeks.


Staffing


We have 19 teaching staff, 12 
non-teaching staff, and 5 
workers at REACH Office.


Student enrolment breakdown is 
as follows:


Nursery Section

Boys =48

Girls =49

Total=97


Primary

Boys =176

Girls =202

Total =378

Grand Total =475

Mary Mutele 
is in 

Secondary 
School,

4th and final 
year.  

Sponsored 
since 2018

Primary 7 Candidates Prefectoral Candidates
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